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Unleash Your Creativity with 50 No-Sketch
Watercolor Projects From a classic dogwood
rose, to a sly fox, to feathers that take on
a dreamy quality, you can create polished
artwork in just a few easy steps—no sketching
required. Dana Fox, creator of Wonder Forest,
is known for her unique and whimsical sense
of style, and her popular watercolor
workshops have introduced thousands to the
joys of painting. In Watercolor With Me in
the Forest, Dana provides light outlines of
each project, and every page is printed on
premium art paper, so you can focus on the
watercolor techniques—wet-on-dry, wet-on-wet,
painting fur and ink and wash. Even if you’ve
never picked up a paintbrush before, Dana’s
creative tricks will ensure that every piece
of art is frame-worthy. Whether you’re
looking to try a new style, learn the basics
or find a new way to de-stress, this step-bystep guide makes it easier than ever to
create stunning art.

DIY Watercolor Flowers
5O No-Sketch Projects That Bring the Ocean to
Life Dana Fox, author of Watercolor with Me:
In the Forest and founder of Wonder Forest,
provides fifty new marine-themed projects in
this beginner-friendly watercolor guide.
Known for her whimsical art style and
straightforward instruction, Dana leads you
through three major watercolor techniques:
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wet-on-wet, wet-on-dry, and ink-and-wash.
Best of all, there’s no sketching required,
so you can focus on each painting method.
Bring adorable sea creatures like octopuses
and otters to life on high-quality art paper.
Start simple with shading in a monochromatic
orca, experiment with adding depth to color
with a bright bobbing seahorse and practice
stylizing your subject in a charming
lighthouse scene. With inspired art and stepby-step instruction, it’s easy to pick up a
paintbrush, break out your palette, and
create something beautiful.

Colorways: Watercolor Animals
Create Stunning Watercolor Projects in Just a
Few Simple Steps Mako, the artist behind the
beloved blog and YouTube channel makoccino,
brings you the most comprehensive beginner’s
guide to watercolor. If you’ve ever struggled
with self-confidence concerning your art, or
been overwhelmed by which brushes you need or
how to blend paint, look no further than the
gorgeous projects offered in No-Fail
Watercolor. Through over 25 activities that
are as lovely as they are accessible, Mako
sheds light on the secrets to making dazzling
watercolor paintings and guides you step by
step through practicing and polishing your
budding skills. Learn to differentiate
between monochromatic, complementary and
analogous colors in the Color Harmony
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chapter; build your understanding of
different mediums and textures with
techniques like Painting with a Sponge or
Softening and Blending; and take a tour
through exquisite landscapes with projects
like Cloudy Sunset Sky, Enchanted Forest or
Ocean Cave. Prepare to be challenged in the
most fun way and to embrace simple but
effective methods that will soon have you
mastering watercolor. Above all, No-Fail
Watercolor will remind you to let go of
rigidity, to revel in the moment and to
discover yourself along the way—because
therein lies the true meaning of art.

The Art of Painting Sea Life in
Watercolor
"Hello, Watercolor! is a fresh and
contemporary approach to painting
watercolors. This handbook-style guide
provides concise, easy-to-digest information
that is organized systematically for quickand-easy access and includes step-by-step
projects to get aspiring artists excited
about watercolors. Aspiring artists will
immediately be able to apply the techniques
they learn to paint origami animals, luscious
florals, whimsical fish, state and country
shapes, sparkling glass shards, and more. So
much more than just a basic introduction to
watercolor painting, Hello, Watercolor! is a
reference that artists will turn to again and
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again for information and inspiration"--

Everyday Watercolor
Paint Lab for Kids is an inspiring collection
of 52 fresh, kid-friendly projects for
nurturing an artistic spirit and a love of
art through working and playing with paint.
Popular artist and author Stephanie Corfee
offers an exciting resource of easy-to-follow
instructions supported throughout with stepby-step, full-color photographs for projects
that teach techniques, stimulate new ideas,
explore color, combine materialsin
interesting ways, and encourage selfexpression. Each project sequence includes a
complete materials list, a finished sample,
and the inspiring work of a noted artist.
Have fun exploring: painting techniques by
making folded paper insect monoprints. your
imagination with a marbled paper galaxy
painting. color with pencil eraser
pointillism. mixed media art by embellishing
a family photo mounted on canvas. This book
is perfect for anyone who teaches or leads
hands-on art experiences: creative, DIYinspired parents, families, friends,
homeschoolers, scouting, community, and youth
group leaders. The popular Lab for Kids
series features a growing list of books that
share hands-on activities and projects on a
wide host of topics, including art,
astronomy, clay, geology, math, and even how
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to create your own circus—all authored by
established experts in their fields. Each lab
contains a complete materials list, clear
step-by-step photographs of the process, as
well as finished samples. The labs can be
used as singular projects or as part of a
yearlong curriculum of experiential learning.
The activities are open-ended, designed to be
explored over and over, often with different
results. Geared toward being taught or guided
by adults, they are enriching for a range of
ages and skill levels. Gain firsthand
knowledge on your favorite topic with Lab for
Kids.

Watercolor the Easy Way
Capture the Vibrant Colors of the Jungle with
25 No-Sketch Projects Grab your paintbrush,
smock and explorer’s hat and get ready to
paint your way through the jungle! Dana Fox,
bestselling author of Watercolor with Me in
the Forest and Watercolor with Me in the
Ocean, returns with 25 new beginner-friendly
watercolor projects that capture all the
beauty and vibrancy of a jungle landscape—no
sketching required. From furry friends and
exotic beasts to colorful flowers and
tropical fruits, these adorable projects will
help you hone your watercolor skills in just
a few simple steps. And with every project
printed on special, high-quality art paper,
you can paint directly on the page. Dana’s
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straightforward approach and easy-to-follow
instructions lead you through every step of
the watercolor process, so no matter your
skill level, you’ll get frame-worthy results
every time. Projects are divided among the
popular wet-on-wet and wet-on-dry techniques,
with each section accompanied by practice
examples that teach you the basics. Learn to
paint fur detail on cute critters like sloths
and monkeys, or how to layer colors to create
the amazing patterns of the Bengal tiger and
poison dart frog. You can also create
beautiful blends of color for papayas,
hibiscuses and other wild fauna. With Dana’s
lively art and simple directions, you’ll be
painting masterpieces in no time.

Watercolor Essentials
This stunning guide with original artworks by
Emma Faull will enable painters of all
abilities to create exquisite watercolour
paintings of birds. Even beginners will be
able to produce beautiful watercolour
paintings of birds with the help of the
guided projects in this book. Fifteen
original artworks by acclaimed artist Emma
Faull have been reproduced as outlines on
high-quality watercolour paper, so that you
can achieve beautiful results and enjoy the
relaxing practice of watercolour painting. At
the front of the book, you'll find
inspiration in Emma's original artworks, as
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well as the recommended colour palettes to
use. You'll also find advice from the artist
on how to get started and guidance on
professional watercolour techniques. To get
started, simply choose an outline on
watercolour paper and pull it out of the
book, then follow the artist's step-by-step
advice on creating beautiful watercolours and
use the gallery of finished artworks as a
guide. The professional paper will also work
beautifully with other media, such as acrylic
paint, artists' pencils and art brush or
marker pens. Includes the following
birds:European Goldfinch Peacock
HummingbirdAmerican Blue JayWoodpecker Wren
Mandarin DuckGolden Eagle and more.

Hello, Watercolor!
How to Paint Water! The secret to
convincingly painting water is understanding
why water appears as it does--it's all about
the reflections! In this comprehensive book
showcasing water in all its natural states,
you'll learn how wind affects water as it
goes from a dead calm to gale force winds. As
you learn to use the reflections in the water
to identify the perspective of the objects,
you'll be able to move away from reference
images and paint the water scenes you see in
your imagination. With the expert instruction
of renowned watercolor artist Ron Hazell,
you'll find success as you paint water in
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every imaginable condition. From glittering
lakes to calm harbor shores to foamy surf and
turbulent waterfalls and rainy city streets
to snow covered lawns and frozen ponds,
you'll find the inspiration and techniques to
guide you on a water-filled watercolor
journey. 11 step-by-step demonstrations for
painting puddles, streams, rivers, raging
oceans, snow and more. 8 bonus demonstration
videos to help you achieve realistic water
paintings. More than 30 techniques for
creating accurate shadow and light,
reflections of objects and wave types.

Color Harmony for Artists
With Watercolor the Easy Way, your
watercoloring creativity is about to be
released! Quickly learn the fundamentals of
color mixing, brushstrokes, and more. Then
move right ahead to success, thanks to a
selection of 50 stunning pictures to paint.
Best of all, the projects can be completed in
30 minutes! From beautiful botanicals and
fabulous florals to animals and trendy
designs, the projects are approachable and
fun, and there's something for every style.
Each of the 50 simple tutorials is broken
down into key steps so you can clearly see
how to begin your painting, layer color, and
add detail. Also included are hand-drawn
patterns you can trace onto your watercolor
pad, brush recommendations, helpful tips, and
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color palettes to try. The lessons here
introduce you to the magic of watercolor,
spark your creativity, and provide you with a
place to explore and discover your inner
artist.

Pure Watercolour Painting
Boudon shows you how to paint beautiful
flowers in simple steps. Whether you're
looking to decorate your journal pages,
create unique wall art, or make personalized
cards and gifts, this guide will teach you
all you need to succeed. -- adapted from back
cover.

Whimsical Watercolor
Discover how to create vibrant, colorful
watercolor paintings of a range of animals.
With Colorways: Watercolor Animals, learn to
paint all your favorite animals, from an
elephant and a whale to a dog, cat, fish, and
more. Each step-by-step demonstration shows
not only how to capture the animal’s
likeness, but also how to use color to create
magical, otherworldly, and whimsical
paintings. In these tutorials, you will also
learn how to use watercolor paint to suggest
texture and fur on your animal subjects.
Along the way, you will find technique
instruction and tips for using different
types of strokes, working with various brush
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shapes and sizes and using washes and
underpaintings. Geared toward intermediate
and advanced artists looking to play with
color, this book offers fun subject matter
and eye candy for all art lovers. The
Colorways series teaches artists how to
employ color across a variety of media in
unique and imaginary ways to create
innovative and inspired artwork. Focusing
less on realistic artistic representations
and more on creating expressive art, this
series invites you to break the standard
rules of color and let your imagination and
artwork soar to new heights in order to
create unconventional, whimsical, and
fanciful works of art. Learn the customary
rules of color, and then bypass them, with
the help of Colorways: Watercolor Animals, a
book that encourages you to use color for
interpretive means and personal expression
while painting your favorite animals.

The Watercolorist's Essential Notebook
- Landscapes
A year's worth of tips, techniques, advice
and more! Make watercolor a part of your
daily life, turning every day into
inspiration for your art. Designed to fit
your life, Watercolor 365--the first
watercolor book of its kind--provides a
complete education in the medium, one bitesized bit of information at a time. Open it
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daily to find a new tip, idea, technique or
challengeall aimed at getting you into the
habit and mindset of an artist. Inside you'll
find: 52 mini step-by-step demonstrations
(like painting skin tones and adding texture)
52 Q&A's (based on questions received on
social media, in workshops, and from blogs)
52 troubleshooting tips (such as how to
remove masking fluid that has had too long to
dry and how to lift paint) 52 bits of
creative advice (suck as why you should
consider taking a painting holiday and
keeping photographic records of your process)
52 general tips (such as basic composition
and transferring images for painting) 52
definitions (clear, concise definitions of
terminology, such as value and atmospheric
perspective) 52 exercises to improve your
artistic skills (simple lessons for
techniques like glazing and mixing grays)

The Joy of Watercolor
Pure watercolour - no tricks, no additional
expenditure; just brush, paint and paper.
Perfect for all levels, from aspiring artists
to experts. Popular subject and medium.

Watercolor with Me
There’s nothing quite like a relationship
with an aged pet—a dog or cat who has been at
our side for years, forming an ineffable
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bond. Pampered pets, however, are a rarity
among animals who have been domesticated.
Farm animals, for example, are usually
slaughtered before their first birthday. We
never stop to think about it, but the typical
images we see of cows, chickens, pigs, and
the like are of young animals. What would we
see if they were allowed to grow old? Isa
Leshko shows us, brilliantly, with this
collection of portraits. To create these
portraits, she spent hours with her subjects,
gaining their trust and putting them at ease.
The resulting images reveal the unique
personality of each animal. It’s impossible
to look away from the animals in these images
as they unforgettably meet our gaze,
simultaneously calm and challenging. In these
photographs we see the cumulative effects of
the hardships of industrialized farm life,
but also the healing that time can bring, and
the dignity that can emerge when farm animals
are allowed to age on their own terms. Each
portrait is accompanied by a brief
biographical note about its subject, and the
book is rounded out with essays that explore
the history of animal photography, the place
of beauty in activist art, and much more.
Open this book to any page. Meet Teresa, a
thirteen-year-old Yorkshire Pig, or Melvin,
an eleven-year-old Angora Goat, or Tom, a
seven-year-old Broad Breasted White Turkey.
You’ll never forget them.
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Watercolor with Me
A playful guide to learning the art of
watercolor painting combines storytelling
with instruction and includes a complete set
of watercolor paints and a brush.

Birds the Watercolor Art Pad
Creative Watercolor offers beginners a fun,
modern, and practical approach to a timeless
medium with instructions on how to paint
simple motifs and lettering and embellish
projects beautifully. In Creative Watercolor,
popular watercolor artist and workshop
instructor Ana Victoria Calderon shares her
step-by-step techniques for painting modern
motifs in this classic medium. Through a
series of easy tutorials and projects, you
will: Get an overview of basic materials and
tools, plus options for embellishing your
paintings Master essential techniques,
starting with easy warm-up activities,
learning to layer, and getting into the flow
with watercolor, plus an introduction to
scanning and digital editing for making
multiples Learn to paint a variety of simple,
beautiful motifs: flowers and leaves,
butterflies and critters, fruits and
vegetables, and delightful lettering Use what
you've learned to create unique, stylish
stationery, including beautiful invitations,
place cards, menus, monograms, recipe gift
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cards, thank you notes—any project you can
imagine, for any kind of event you can think
of! There's never been a better time to dive
into the world of watercolor, so why wait?
Grab a brush and get painting!

The Artist's Guide to Painting Water in
Watercolor
Author of Everyday Watercolor and Instagram
darling Jenna Rainey presents a beautiful
step-by-step guide to painting botanicals
from lilies to daffodils in a wide variety of
styles. Artist Jenna Rainey shares easy-tofollow ways to paint a wide range of
botanicals, all in her fresh, modern style
that appeals to the next generation of
watercolor artists and creatives, from
beginners to hobbyists. With gorgeously
illustrated instructions for both loose and
realistic watercolor depictions of more than
25 flowers, leaves, and plants, organized by
form and shape, Everyday Watercolor Flowers
is every nature-lover's answer to capturing
that beauty on paper.

The Watercolour Ideas Book
Painting with watercolors gives you endless
opportunities to create the world you want.
You choose whether to let the sun blaze or
the rain pour, to move a maple tree here or
make the trail wind over there, to subdue a
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hillside with quiet greens or make a forest
glow with dazzling golds and reds. It's not
only a matter of what to paint, but how to go
about painting it. This book examines, one at
a time, the three major elements of landscape
painting: water, sky and land. You will be
encouraged to try numerous ways of painting
each one. Then you can choose the methods
that best express how the outdoors speaks to
you. Let this reliable collection of tips,
techniques, ideas and lessons be your
companion on a sure path to creative
fulfillment and better watercolor landscapes.

Paint Lab for Kids
Take a journey through Gina Lee Kim's
watercolor palette--with each chapter
representing one of the standard colors found
in the color wheel. Learn how to merge
watercolor and mixed media together without
the stress of having to draw out a
composition before getting started. Each
chapter will demonstrate a unique project and
technique, along with a gallery of inspiring
works. You will also learn about the
emotional symbolism of each color. An
approachable, stress-free introduction to
watercolor; fine drawing skills are not a
requirement Explore each color in the color
wheel, while learning about their mixing
qualities and the emotional symbolism of
colors Tips and advice on carving out time to
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create, sharing your work with others, and
owning your own voice 12 step-by-step
demonstrations show how to merge watercolor
with a bit of mixed media

Watercolor for the Artistically
Undiscovered
Create Breathtaking Watercolor Paintings in
No Time With this collection of easy, step-bystep instructions, unlocking your creativity
with watercolor has never been easier. Follow
along as Anna Koliadych, founder of
DearAnnArt, guides you through painting your
own watercolor masterpieces in just 15
minutes. These 50 projects have something for
everyone, from underwater landscapes to
galaxies, from fashion sketches to tasty
sweets. Learn to paint a meadow of poppies, a
cosmic tea cup, a set of high heels or a
tabby cat all in one quick evening. Whether
you’re new to watercolor or have been
practicing for years, these colorful designs
are perfect for a relaxing afternoon alone or
as an activity for the whole family. In each
lesson, Anna highlights efficient techniques,
like sketching your design with simple
shapes, or adding small, beautiful details,
so you can create the most charming artwork
in the shortest amount of time—even if you’ve
never painted before!

The Art of Creative Watercolor
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Enjoy the meditative art of watercolor with
simple supplies, forty colorful illustrated
lessons, and easy step-by-step instructions!
For a soothing boost of creativity and
whimsy, try your hand at watercolor. With a
few simple steps, anyone can discover their
artistic side and achieve moments of peace
and tranquility. Forty straightforward
lessons promise fun and colorful results -no pressure and no skill required. This
simple painting medium produces colorful,
modern paintings to adorn invitations, gifts,
and walls. The forty lessons cover useful
topics like: Painting on vacation Painting
your pets Layering colors Mixing colors
Painting flowers and plants The supplies are
simple: a basic palette of watercolors, a
selection of brushes, and nice thick paper
will do the job. Your bright, whimsical art
is guaranteed to bring color to any gray day.
It's never too late to pick up a new hobby -start painting your own beautiful cards and
artwork today!

Wilderness Watercolor Landscapes
Lettering with Purpose is a beautiful and
thoughtful book for anyone interested in
developing their own artistic alphabet.
Whether you’re hoping to personalize greeting
cards, or just enjoy the art, hand lettering
is an uplifting and compelling craft to
learn. Aspiring artists and lettering
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enthusiasts will explore and deepen their
understanding of this art form by delving
into a variety of lettering techniques. You
will also enjoy 100 reflective lettering
prompts to spur the imagination and help
readers answer the question: "What should I
write?" Your lettering journey will begin
with lettering basics. This intuitive guide
includes suggested tools and materials, the
anatomy of letters, how to pair different
lettering styles, and thorough tutorials on
working with a variety of mediums. You’ll be
creating striking layouts and compositions in
no time. Additionally, artists will find a
wide range of lettering styles and techniques
demonstrated step by step, including brush
calligraphy, bounce lettering, and more, plus
complete alphabet ideas that include
reproducible practice pages that can be used
to perfect their skills. Once your artistic
bones are there, move on to adding
embellishments and flourishes! Add pizzazz to
your work with frames, laurels and garlands,
flowers, swirls, and more. To cap it all off,
a section of perforated pages at the back of
the book contains fully illustrated frames,
with blank openings so readers can fill them
in with their own inspired lettered designs.

Fast and Fun Watercolor
Incorporate lovely artistic pieces into
everyday life. Learn how to draw simple,
Page 19/35

Online PDF Watercolor With Me In The Forest
beautiful illustrations using ink and
watercolor, including an assortment of
flowers, wreaths, foliage and more, that you
can use to decorate journals, create cards,
or make other art you enjoy. Author Shayda
Campbell teaches you to built your own
illustrative style, as well as some simple
handlettering, and guides you through
beautiful, modern projects that will help you
expand your own daily art practice.

Watercolor 365
Grab your practice book, paint brushes, and
discover the beautiful art of watercolor – no
experience required! The ultimate beginner’s
guide, Watercolor Success in Four Steps will
teach you how to perfectly paint 150 objects,
from fruits and flowers to animals, household
items, and more! Understand the basics of
watercolor with tried-and-true techniques and
create beautiful watercolor paintings in just
four simple steps. Each project offers a
sample selection of colors to get you
started, followed by approachable, step-bystep painting instructions to complete each
design. Once you've accomplished each
project, you’ll be equipped with all the
skills and techniques you need to design and
create your own watercolor works of art!

No-Fail Watercolor
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Welcome to your watercolor happy place! The
world of Danielle Donaldson is as wondrous as
a jar full of fireflies. Her whimsical
illustrations are known for their offbeat
color combinations, artful arrangements and
endearing quirkiness. In this book, you'll
learn how to partner with the wonderfully
spontaneous medium of watercolor to create
your own brand of magic. Start by creating a
handmade journal, then follow exercises and
start-to-finish projects to fill it with
illustrations that are small in size but big
on color. Along the way, Danielle shares her
fresh takes on color theory, perspective,
composition and more. Designed to get your
brush moving, this book makes practice feel
like play. It's a one-of-a-kind journey for
any artist wishing to tap into the utter joy
of watercolor painting and make it a
cherished part of your daily life. Inside
you'll find: • Imaginative techniques that
help you override perfectionist tendencies
while making the most of watercolor's
unpredictable nature • An inventive approach
(using scraps of paper, ribbon and other
ephemera) for more creative color choices • A
simple strategy that makes drawing new
subjects less intimidating and more fun •
Sweet ways to add hand lettering to your
artwork • Inspirational exercises that make
finding subjects to paint as easy as A-B-C
"Don't underestimate the giddiness you feel
when you mindlessly grab a color and mix it
with another and create the most beautiful
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wash ever!" --p43

Watercolor with Me in the Jungle
For anyone interested in the challenge of
watercolor here is a no-nonsense approach by
a pro who loves the medium and loves to
teach.

Draw Your Day
Many artists first learn to paint in
watercolour. But this flexible, dynamic
medium has an immediacy that is perfect for
experimentation. Discover textures,
applications, techniques, combinations of
materials, and new ways of tackling the
medium you love. Rub it, dab it, scratch it,
scrunch it. Cut it, glue it, sew it and seal
it. And above all, learn from what other
people do! This little book is full of big
ideas from contemporary artists to inspire
you to think differently. With a new idea on
every spread of the book, you will discover
fresh ways of working with watercolour to
create work that is original and exciting.

15-Minute Watercolor Masterpieces
Using clear and concise language and indepth, step-by-step demonstrations, author
and renowned artist Mary Whyte guides
beginning and intermediate watercolorists
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through the entire painting process, from
selecting materials to fundamental techniques
to working with models. Going beyond the
practical application of techniques, Whyte
helps new artists learn to capture not just
the model's physical likeness, but their
unique personality and spirit. Richly
illustrated, the book features Mary Whyte's
vibrant empathetic watercolors and works by
such masters of watercolor as Mary Cassatt,
Thomas Eakins, Winslow Homer, John Singer
Sargent, and Georgia O'Keeffe.

Everyday Watercolor Flowers
Unwind and get creative as you learn all
about watercolor painting--one of the fastestgrowing activities for everyday adults who
are looking for a hobby to easily relax and
relieve stress! Modern Watercolor Botanicals
is a comprehensive guide for all skill
levels--beginner to advanced--that teaches
everything you need to know about watercolor
using easy-to-follow diagrams, pictures, and
instructions. Learn how to paint and advance
your skills using pieces of beautiful,
traceable artwork, including detailed
wildflowers, shade tropical leaves,
eucalyptus wreaths, and more. Lessons in
Modern Watercolor Botanicals include: •
Instructions for every skill level: beginner,
intermediate, and advanced • Easy-to-follow
diagrams, pictures, and instructions • Each
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lesson builds upon skills learned in the
previous lessons • 15 pieces of traceable
artwork to paint, no drawing experience
required! • Lessons that promote focus and
mindfulness and help you reduce stress
through the enjoyment of the artistic process
• All you need to know to create frame-worthy
masterpieces and thoughtful gifts • Prompts,
challenges, and ideas to take your creativity
to the next level Author Sarah Simon
(@themintgardener), a Seattle-based artist
who leads sold-out watercolor workshops
across the U.S., shares everything she
teaches her students in this book. She also
answers some of the most common questions
from watercolor artists at all levels: • What
tools do I need? • How do I mix interesting
colors? • How do I create shape, movement,
and definition in my piece? • How do I find
my own creative style? Delve into Modern
Watercolor Botanicals to develop your skills
and form your own unique artistic approach to
the world of modern watercolor!

Watercolor With Me
A book of 25 woodland sketches printed on
lovely watercolor paper invites artistic
experimentation with only a brush and paint.
Each page is double-sided, offering the
opportunity to paint the same page in
different ways. The author shares painting
tips for each sketch and advice for
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discovering the artist within. Also included
is a painting tutorial and handy color wheel.
Each book is small enough to carry anywhere
and simple to use. Creativity is an escape,
and this book offers a delightful way to make
art regardless of skill level.

Painting in Watercolor
With helpful tips and easy-to-follow lessons,
The Art of Painting Sea Life in Watercolor
will teach readers everything they need to
know to create beautiful works of art in
watercolor. The Art of Painting Sea Life in
Watercolor opens with a guide to essential
information on the necessary tools and
materials for both sketching and painting,
including pencils, paints and brushes,
palettes, supports, and mediums. In addition
to learning about basic drawing and painting
techniques and color theory, readers will
learn how to create compelling compositions,
achieve depth, and render realistic
textures.This new title in the Collector's
Series features a large variety of stunning
sea life, from an adorable sea otter to an
magnificent whale. With a fresh, modern spin
on this majestic subject, The Art of Painting
Sea Life in Watercolor is a comprehensive and
indispensable resource, packed with beautiful
illustrations and expert instruction, for all
artists smitten with the animal kingdom.
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Watercolor Workbook
A 2017 Newbery Honor Book New York Times
Bestseller A young girl's kindness,
compassion, and honesty overcome bullying. ?
An NPR Best Book of the Year ? A Booklist
Best Book of the Year ? An Entertainment
Weekly Best Middle Grade Book of the Year ? A
Kirkus Reviews Best Book of the Year ? A
Shelf Awareness Best Book of the Year ? A
School Library Journal Best Book of the Year
? A Wall Street Journal Best Children's Book
of the Year ? An ALA Notable Children's Book
“This exquisite debut confronts injustice and
doesn’t flinch.” —People “[A] powerful debut
. . . beautifully written.” —The Wall Street
Journal “Wrenching and true. . . .
comparisons to Harper Lee's To Kill a
Mockingbird will abound. But Wolk gives us
her own story—one full of grace and stark,
brutal beauty.” —The New York Times Book
Review “When reviewers draw a parallel
between Mockingbird and Lauren Wolk's Wolf
Hollow, they are being neither hyperbolic,
nor lazy. They are merely doing justice to
Wolk's beautiful story.” — NPR, Best Books of
2016 Growing up in the shadows cast by two
world wars, Annabelle has lived a mostly
quiet, steady life in her small Pennsylvania
town. Until the day new student Betty
Glengarry walks into her class. Betty quickly
reveals herself to be cruel and manipulative,
and while her bullying seems isolated at
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first, things quickly escalate, and reclusive
World War I veteran Toby becomes a target of
her attacks. While others have always seen
Toby’s strangeness, Annabelle knows only
kindness. She will soon need to find the
courage to stand as a lone voice of justice
as tensions mount. Brilliantly crafted, Wolf
Hollow is a haunting tale of America at a
crossroads and a time when one girl’s
resilience, strength, and compassion help to
illuminate the darkest corners of our
history. “The honesty of Wolf Hollow will
just about shred your heart, but Annabelle’s
courage and compassion will restore it to
you, fuller than before. This book matters.”
—Sara Pennypacker, New York Times bestselling
author of Pax “An evocative setting,
memorable characters, a searing story: Wolf
Hollow has stayed with me long after I closed
the book. It has the feel of an instant
classic." —Linda Sue Park, Newbery Medalist
and New York Times bestselling author

Wolf Hollow
Comprehensive guidance for anyone painting in
watercolor, from beginners up.

Painting Portraits and Figures in
Watercolor
An instructive guide to creating an
illustrated journal based on artist and
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Instagram sensation Samantha Dion Baker's
unique creative process, featuring
information on materials, creative
inspiration and instruction, prompts, and
helpful tips and tricks. Samantha Dion Baker
is a widely admired and followed artist on
Instagram, where she shares her "sketch
journal," an illustrated daily record of her
life, drawn in a fresh, modern style. In Draw
Your Day, Baker guides you through her
inspirational practice and provides guidance
for starting your own. Part instructional
guide and part encouraging manifesto about
how making art--even art that's not museumworthy--can make your life more mindful and
meaningful, Draw Your Day is ideal for both
seasoned artists looking for fresh
inspiration, as well as aspiring artists who
need a friendly nudge to get started.

Watercolor Success in Four Steps
Everything you need to know to make magic
with watercolor! Features 80+ lessons,
exercises and demonstrations, including live
instruction on the enclosed DVD Watercolor
moves like no other medium. Just add water,
and the pigment takes on a life of its own.
This book makes learning to paint equally
dynamic, with page after page of step-by-step
demonstrations, plus more than 40 lessons on
the companion DVD. Get off to a happy start
with basics such as laying a wash, applying a
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glaze and keeping whites white. Expand your
skills and discover new ways to express
yourself with advanced techniques, including
special effects using salt, rubber cement and
foil. From selecting and caring for your
brushes to secrets for painting big, bold,
beautiful shadows, Watercolor Essentials
contains everything you need to paint with
confidence. 33 exercises, from foundational
skills to advanced techniques for painting
clouds, rock textures, moonlit water and more
7 start-to-finish demonstrations take you
through the process of painting a variety of
subjects, including atmospheric landscapes,
waterscapes and flowers 70-minute DVD puts it
all into action, so you can see how the paint
is applied and reacts on the paper

Lettering with Purpose

Celestial Watercolor
The zodiac has been used for a millennia to
bring humans closer to the cosmos. With this
creative masterpiece, it's your turn to
travel nearer the heavens following simple
directions for painting each of the
constellations, accompanied by information
about each sign of the zodiac. A basic
introduction to watercolor techniques and its
tools will get you started. Learn how to
paint the beautiful night sky throughout the
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seasons while learning about sun signs and
their place in astrology with Celestial
Watercolor—complete with an overview of the
tools and techniques of watercolor. This
guide to painting the stars also features:
How to achieve the look of the night sky
unique to each season, from the light blue
summer night to the deep blue of the winter
Watercolor wash techniques: wet-into-wet and
wet-on-dry painting How to paint moons
throughout the year, including the 12 moons
from the Native American and spiritual
traditions Adding environmental elements,
including trees, mountains, and lakes Ideas
for night sky painting gifts for baby
showers, weddings, birthdays, and other
occasions Express your passion for the night
sky in paint with ?Celestial Watercolor,
whether you're a weekend artist or a more
experienced artist looking to expand your
repertoire.

Painterly Days Woodland
Practice the Art of Watercolor with this
Beginner’s Guide to Picturesque Mountains,
Lakes, Sunrises and More From a striking
Desert Sunset Silhouette to a majestic
Icelandic Waterfall to an eye-catching
Magical Snowy Forest, watercolor artist
Kolbie Blume’s wilderness scenes are the
perfect introduction to watercolor painting.
Kolbie’s step-by-step instructions make it
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easy to paint stunning landscapes featuring
all of the key elements of wilderness
painting and teach you beginner-friendly
techniques for colorful skies, mountains,
trees, wildflowers, oceans, lakes, and more.
Each chapter teaches progressively more
advanced elements, allowing you to build upon
your skills as you work through the projects.
And the final chapter combines all of the
elements in breathtaking scenes—like a Glassy
Milky Way and an Aurora Glacier Lagoon—that
you’ll be proud to hang on your wall or gift
to a friend or family member. With all the
tips, tricks, and techniques you need to
master the basics of watercolor painting and
instructions on how to paint every element of
nature, this collection of wilderness
landscapes is the go-to guide for both
beginner painters and more experienced
artists looking for new subjects to paint.

Allowed to Grow Old
A contemporary paint-every-day watercolor
guide that explores foundational strokes and
patterns and then builds new skills upon the
foundations over the course of 30 days to
create finished pieces. This beautifully
illustrated and inspiring guided watercolor-aday book is perfect for beginning watercolor
artists, artists who want to improve their
watercolor skills, and visual creatives. From
strokes to shapes, this book covers the
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basics and helps painters gain confidence in
themselves along with inspiration to develop
their own style over the course of 30 days.
Featuring colorful contemporary art from Mon
Voir design agency founder and Instagram
trendsetter Jenna Rainey, this book's fresh
perspective paints watercolor in a whole new
light.

Modern Watercolor Botanicals
Explore and create expressive palettes and
paintings with Color Harmony for Artists.
Watercolor author, artist, and teacher Ana
Victoria Calderon guides you through
choosing, mixing, and using color with
watercolor and mixed media to create the most
expressive and appealing combinations and
effects for a wide range of moods and
subjects. You'll explore a variety of
subjects and themes, including flowers,
foliage, landscapes, skies, cities, figures,
art movements, and historical eras. Begin
with a quick overview of the basics of color,
color mixing, and mixed media. Explore a
variety of color and media combinations,
including brilliant brights, muted neutrals,
high-contrast complements, and special
effects. Find inspiration in evocative
photos, abundant palettes, and beautiful
paintings. With Color Harmony for Artists,
every artist, from beginner to advanced, will
be inspired to embrace the creative
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possibilities of color and paint!
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